Truro Beach Commission meeting June 18, 2014

Meeting held at Truro library. commenced at 6:30 PM.In attendance were E. Harned
chair, R. Hassett and F. Johnson.It was noted that the term of Joel Grozier was up and he
did not reapply. Joels long service was duly noted. Absent was C. Cherry

Motion made to accept minutes of 5/14/2014 meeting by R. Hassett, 2nd F. Johnson and
all approved.

New business commenced with a presentation by Richard Lee who asked for permission
to provide free sunscreen at Great Hollow beach parking lot. This was in memory of a
relative who died at a young age due to skin cancer.Mr. Lee would erect the holder and
provide replacements as necessary. Motion to support this effort by R. Hassett ,2nd F.
Johnson and all in favor with reservations that commission would check with DPW to see
if there were any problems.

Under old business it was reported that Beach office was now open and attendants at

town beaches would start this weekend. Guards are in training and would be assigned
when ready.

Commission received notice that a bird management agreement with Audubon was in
effect for this year through October. This done by BOS without input from commission.
Commission would like to address this before any further contracts agreed to.

Truro recreation dept notified Commission that they would be hosting a bike rodeo on
6/30/2014 in Corn Hill beach parking lot .Rodeo is held early AM and was approved by
Commission.

Signage for on beach boat storage and use of Corn Hill beach lot for overflow harbor
parking will be addressed by Chair to Rec. /Beach director Kelly Clark.

Next meeting date set for July23,2014 at Truro library and meeting adjourned at 7 PM.




